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REMINDER TO ALL PASSENGERS 
County Fares Only on County Routes 

 
This is a reminder to all passengers that County Fares 
are required on ALL County Routes. This includes 
cash fares, monthly and day passes. 
 

Any adult or student passenger that does not have a 
County Pass will have to pay the $1.00 up charge and 
any senior or disabled passenger that does not have a 
County Pass will have to pay the $0.40 up charge, or 
will not ride VVTA County buses until the proper fare 
is collected. 
 

If you have any questions, please call our Customer 
Service Department at (760) 948-4021. 
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